
This Week “at Grace” 
TODAY, SUNDAY, February 25, 2024 
 Morning Worship ........................................................ 10:45 A.M. 
MONDAY 
 Elder/Deacon ............................................................... 6:00 P.M. 
TUESDAY 
WEDNESDAY 
 Praise Team Rehearsal ................................................ 6:00 P.M. 
THURSDAY 
FRIDAY 
 Fasting Friday 
SATURDAY 
 Men’s Bible Study ......................................................... 9:00 A.M. 
The office will be open this week: 
From Tuesday to Friday from 8:30 A.M. to 1:00 P.M. 

Upcoming Meetings 
Elder/Deacon .................. Monday, February 26 at 6:00 P.M. 
CED  ................................ Sunday, March 10 at 5:00 P.M. 
Missions  ............................ Tuesday, March 19 at 11:00 A.M. 

 

KIDS QUEST TODAY 
Children Ages 4 to 5th grade may be dismissed for 

Kids Quest after Pastoral Prayer  
No Nursery Available 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

“LIVING LIKE WHO  
YOU ARE” 

Colossians 3:5-11 
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GMC Prayer Sheet for the week of 
Sunday, February 25, 2024 

This Week’s On-going Needs 
 

  Paul Helm   Darlene Werner 
  Enrique Lara  John Taylor 
  Luz Maria Martinez Toni Harrington  
  Carissa Brown  Shirley Odom  
  Carsyn Beachy  Ellen Gilroy   
  Dick Beem   Bob Commons 
  Maria Ernestina Zuniga Armas 

 
This Week’s Pressing Needs 

Leah Stevens 
Yolanda Balitchik 

 
 
 

Nursing Homes/Assisted Living/At Home 
Marilyn Muro, Violeta Mendez, John & Yolanda Balitchik, 

Betty Dickinson, Wendy Meyer 
 

Week 4 Missionaries 
 

All our ZEMA missionaries: 
Richard & Geraldine Akers 
Jon & Lauren Emanuelson 

Greg & Carlene Seghers 
 

 

Notes and Announcements 
February 25, 2024 

 
 
We will have a joint worship service with The Way 
Christian Church here on Saturday, March 9 at 4:00 P.M. 
followed by Pastor Jeff’s testimony, Q+A session, and 
FOOD! No sign up necessary, just show up and enjoy! 
 

 
Due to the overwhelming 

response to this year’s FRCZ 
Baby Bottle Fundraiser, we will 

continue to collect bottles 
through the end of February.  

Please sign out the bottles in the 
Welcome Center and return. 

Thank you! 
You can also donate virtually!  

Go to the website: 
https://runsignup.com/Race/Donate/IL/Zion/BabyBottleCampaign  
and make your donation under Grace Missionary Church. 

 
 

When using a giving envelope 
please write your first and last 

name if you do not have an 
envelope number. If you are new 
to Grace, please also write your 
address one time so you can be 

added to our directory for yearly 
giving statements. Thank you! 

https://runsignup.com/Race/Donate/IL/Zion/BabyBottleCampaign
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